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Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

October 16, 1968 

Many thanks for your good letter of October 2. Yes, I have 
heard from Bordes. He promises to come late February or early 
March for six to eight weeks, but can't be firm about details 
yet. I hope that you will be able and willing to come to Tucson 
for a week while Bordes is here. I can provide a good honorarium 
so that you won't have to worry about expenses. We are also 
writing to Trixier ·to see if he can be here for a week with you 
and Bordes. 

I don't know what the deal is on the conference at Tempe. 
As you may know, the people there are not too responsive to our 
open door policy, so we have no information on what they are 
planning. In any event, I am using teaching salary funds to 
finance all of this, so my main concern is to provide a rich 
educational experience for our own students. 

Hope your trip to the east is successful. Don't worry about 
the Hohokam paper. We know you will get it done and that it will 
be good when it comes. It is worth waiting for. 
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Best regards, 

Raymond H. Thompson 
Head 
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